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CABINET  

MINUTES 

 

20 JUNE 2012 
 
 
Chairman: * Councillor Bill Stephenson 
   
Councillors: † Bob Currie 

* Margaret Davine 
* Keith Ferry 
* Brian Gate 
* Graham Henson  
 

* Thaya Idaikkadar 
† Phillip O'Dell 
* David Perry 
* Sachin Shah 
 

In attendance: 
(Councillors) 
 

* Marilyn Ashton 
* Susan Hall 
* Barry Macleod-Cullinane 
* Paul Osborn 
 

Minute 430 
Minute 430 
Minute 430 
Minute 430 

* Denotes Member present 
† Denotes apologies received 
 
 

RECOMMENDED ITEMS   
 

436. Key Decision - Pre-Submission Site Allocations DPD   
 
The Portfolio Holder for Planning and Regeneration introduced the report, 
setting out the changes that had been made to the Site Allocations 
Development Plan Document (DPD) for pre-submission consultation and 
submission to the Planning Inspectorate for Examination in Public.  The 
Portfolio Holder added that consultation was a legislative requirement and 
would allow the public to provide a challenge on the Plan. 
 
Resolved to RECOMMEND:  (to Council)   
 
That 
 
(1) the Site Allocations DPD be agreed for pre-submission consultation; 



 

- 648 -  Cabinet - 20 June 2012 

 
(2) the Portfolio Holder for Planning and Regeneration be authorised to 

approve any changes to the Site Allocations DPD that are required, in 
response to the pre-submission, consultation and prior to submission to 
the Planning Inspectorate for Examination in Public. 

 
Reason for Recommendation:  To progress production of the Site 
Allocations DPD in accordance with the adopted Local Development Scheme. 
 
 
(Note:  The meeting, having commenced at 7.30 pm, closed at 9.51 pm). 
 
 
 
 
 
(Signed) COUNCILLOR BILL STEPHENSON 
Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


